Northern Pictures is making a TV documentary series in the US about
dating and relationships featuring people on the autism spectrum.

We are looking for SINGLE people, living in the United States, who are
on the autism spectrum and are interested in dating. You may have no
history of dating, or you might be an experienced dater, feel free to get in
touch and say hello.

We are also looking for ANYONE who is open to dating someone on the
spectrum.

We are also looking for COUPLES, or people who have just started seeing
each other, even if you’re not yet official! Either one or both of you might be
autistic.

There are many misconceptions out there about autism, one of them
being that people aren’t interested in finding love. We want to show that this
isn’t true, and to help people understand more about neurodiversity. We aim
to make an honest, sensitive and insightful documentary series.

If you or someone you know might be interested in speaking with us, please
send an email with a brief description of yourself, where you live and a
photo to: production@northernpictures.com.au

Our company has produced many award-winning television documentaries.

You can find out more about us here:






